Ryan Evans

Inspectors will be losing their jobs if we cannot increase the charge for inspections. It's a painful
process we are all going through because of the politics behind the safety inspection program
removal. I trust the TCEQ will come to a logical conclusion on the outcome of the emissions
inspection cost and realize that this fee is far too low at the current price of employing a certified
inspector.



